
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milestone awards  

Volunteers with over 20 years of service 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers with over 25 years of service 

 

 

 

 

“Volunteers wear working boots, but leave a trail of angel footsteps” -  Terri Guillemets  
  

 

 

 

Yavapai 

Regional 

Medical  
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April, 2018  Volunteer Services Newsletter 

YRMC VOLUNTEERS - 75 Years of Building 

   A Great Community Hospital 

Our annual volunteer recognition luncheon was held on April 12th.  

Our construction theme weaved in with our 75th Anniversary theme gave us a picture of “then and now!” Truly, 

volunteers have been a valuable part of our past and continue to be a valuable part of our present! 

Monica Bolt 

East Campus  

Volunteer of the Year 
  
 
 
 

John Peters 

West Campus  

Volunteer of the Year 
  
  
 
 
 

Janet Shields 

Sandy Zinn Martin 

Award Winner 
  
  
 
 
 

111,660 

The total number of  

volunteer hours for 2017 
  

 
  
 
 
 

37 

The most years of service, 

Dorothy Kalabus 
  
  
  
 
 
 

16,200 

The most volunteer hours, 

Marlene Beasley 
  

 
  
  
  
 
 
 

Jane Jackson 

Natalie McCann 
  

 
  
 
 
 

Mary Lou James  

Vlasta Phillips 

Thad Vaughn 
  

 
  

 

  
  
  
 
 
 

Tom Kayn 

Dottie Souther 

Donna Walters 
  

 

 
  

 

 

  
  
  
 
 
 

Laurie Badger 
  
  

 
  
 
 
 

Amelia Gomez 
  
  
  
  
 
 
 

Georgie Halliburton 
  
  

 
  
  
  
 
 
 

Julie Kuzia 

Joan Stinstrom 

Pat Ware 
  
  

 
  

 

  
  
  
 
 
 

Peter Lupescu 

Sunshine Stitchers 

Susan Taylor 
  
  
  

 
  
  
  
 
 
 

Dorothy Kalabus 

  
  

 
  
  
  
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Customer Service Corner 

Because you represent YRMC in every area where 

you serve and you have the opportunity to affect 

patient and visitor satisfaction… 

Always remember that no matter where you are in  

the hospital – you have your uniform on, you have  

your badge on, you ARE on stage. 

Gentle reminder … please do not eat at your     

volunteer stations - Why? 

   We have patients who are fasting 

   It presents an unprofessional image 

   Germs, germs, germs that can 

   find their way to your food 

   Covered drinks are fine at  

   your stations 

Thank you! 

                      CONGRATULATIONS!   

                          To all of our volunteers who are  

                          graduating from  

                          high school and college... 

We wish you the best in your future endeavors! 

The YRMC 

Logo & Its 

Meaning 

We thought you would like to know … 
  

The human figure is supporting a  

protective arch, a rainbow which means a    

   vibrant promise--a promise of care under  

YRMC’s protective cover.  

YRMC supports the community by  

providing a rainbow of care,  

multi-disciplined, multi-faceted,  

in an energetic and uplifting way.  

Exceptions to our Uniform Policy 
  

Some additional dates over the next few  

months for you to take a break  

from your “volunteer-blues.”  

  

Memorial Day        May 21 - 28th 
Wear red, white and blue 

  

Rodeo Days           June 28th - July 4th  

Wear your western attire 

  

  

Enjoy! 

National Therapy Animal Day - April 30th 
Acknowledging our 20+ teams who provide visits to 

our patients, visitors, staff and volunteers.  

And, thanks to Gary DeGeronimo who supports  

this program in every possible way! 

For all the extra work that our handlers do to be a 

part of our program, we applaud and  

thank you and your dogs too. 

Wanted - Books and Bud Vases  

  

The Gift Shop would appreciate your  

donations of books that are in good condition. 

Both hard and soft covers are fine and  

even recipe books are welcome. 

  

Also, if you have bud vases, the Gift Shop  

would welcome those too! 

They can be dropped off in the  

Volunteer Services office. 

  

  

And, don’t forget that you 

are entitled to a 10%  

discount for any item $9.99 

and over once daily! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Lung Screening  

Could Save Your Life  

                                       It’s a harsh truth: by the time symptoms emerge, lung cancer is often so advanced that                                                                                                                 

h                                     hope for a cure is dim.  We know that a significant cigarette smoking history places 

                                       someone at greater risk for lung cancer, but how can we catch it early enough to 

survive the diagnosis? Enter low-dose CT (computed tomography), the research-proven way to catch lung 

cancer early in those that are considered high risk.YRMC now offers this service at YRMC East, PMI, and 

PVMI. A quick, painless few minutes could save your life, or that of someone you love. 

If you are between the ages of 55-77 (or up to age 80 with private insurance) and have a significant smoking 

history, consider talking to your doctor about lung cancer  screening. If you meet certain qualifications, this 

test can be done at no out-of-pocket cost to you, and can provide you with peace of mind (or early detection).   

You may also contact our YRMC Patient Navigator, Jennifer Harvey, RN. She can be reached at (928) 771-

5454, and is available to support you, or your loved one through the process of lung screening and beyond. 

Exercise Classes and Fitness Memberships 

Available at the Pendleton center of YRMC 

Exercise, fitness programs, gym memberships, group classes and personal training 

are all available at YRMC’s Pendleton Centers. We accept Silver Sneakers®, 

Silver & Fit® and Optume Fitness Advantage plans in addition to our 

comprehensive and primary memberships. And, YRMC volunteers may be eligible 

for a discount on some services. Pictured to the right is volunteer, Ron Phillips, 

one of our volunteers who uses the center for his exercise regimen.  

  

Call Today! 

Prescott:  928-771-5794 

Prescott Valley :  928-759-5920 

YRMC’s Healing Garden 

The West Campus has a best kept secret … the Healing Garden which is located near 

the Human Resources Reception Desk. This came to fruition thanks to our Ethics 

Director, Jill Logan. 

Basically, it is a little sanctuary where staff (including volunteers) can escape the  

stress of the day and enjoy the beauty of the outdoors.  There are annuals, perennials, 

herbs, vegetables, a water feature, and more that can be enjoyed depending on the 

season.   

One of our volunteers, Joe Clyne, recently inquired about whether we had any yard  

work type of positions available so he’s been assisting in this garden.   

Now that it’s spring, you might want to check it out and enjoy this beautiful space!                                                 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          AWARDS LIST 
          Volunteers Awarded During         

           January, February March 2018 

100 Hour Pin 
Ruby Alvarez 

Seerat Anand 

Joe Baker 

Tyna Barkley 

 Pat Bleil 

Jimena Canchis 

Joan Cornell 

Martha Daniels 

Liberty Darnick 

Jerry Ellington 

Liz Estrada 

Bob Hall 

Judy Hall 

Linda Jackson 

Betty Lively 

Chi Martinez 

Debbie Morreim 

John Pollastro 

Kim Remington 

Sue Serafini 

Francisca Sequndo 

Carol Shepherd 

Isaac Stiles 

Sue Stratford 

Joni Tammelleo 

Daphne Tanner 

Bill Welter 

Dorothy Welter 

Anna Wielinski 

Nancy Willson 

Paula Williams 

  

200 Hour Pin 

Michael Andreas 

Billy Aten 

Emily Berry 

Jim Budd 

Rob Charette 

Terry Charette 

Saigayatri Darira 

Mary Edgerton 

Tom Edgerton 

Bill Fulkerson 
  

 

Ernie Gonzales 

Fran Hattendorf 

Ron Karn 

Larry LeBeau 

Tom Luke 

Margaret Martin 

Mary Mordino 

Janie Phare 

Joyce Pinckney 

John Pollastro 

Vickie Schantz 

Susan Sherman 

Greg Vandersteeg 

  

350 Hour Bar 

Peggy Dority 

Wendell Emery 

Brona Freeman 

Randy Hill 

Alan Jensen 

Carole Kooistra 

Steve Kukol 

Anne Marie Mitchell 

Bill Warren 

  

500 Hour Bar 

Audra Bloomfield 

Sheldon Crook 

Sue Daniel 

Dan Farkas 

John Hardy 

Pat Norris 

Gene Perryman 

Mick Sand 

Geri Schaarschmidt 

Dorothy Skura 

Martin Stan 

Kaye Sullivan 

Chuck White 

  

850 Hour Bar 

Tom Bettcher 

Monica Bolt 

Norma Bradshaw 
  

 

Susie Case 

Micki Freshour 

Sandy Hanratty 

Bill Harless 

Shelley Leo 

Chris Pierce 

Judy Ritti 

Nadyne Sechez 

Harvey Smith 

Kathy Vines 

  

1000 Hour Bar 

Kathy Avery 

Harley Danner 

Jim Francis 

Barbara Heeringa 

Lyle Jones 

Sandy Kukol 

Dave Rallo 

Jacque Steward 

Patricia Vullo 

Pat Venuto 

  

1500 Hour Bar 
Sonya Amend 

Tom Cardinal 

Dorinda Hanna 

Barbara Ward 

  

2000 Hour Bar 
Jane Ballard 

John Brunett 

Dan Burt 

Sue Casey 

Larry Christensen 

Sam Cichon 

Joe Clyne 

Rob Petrocci 

Gail Reeves 

Marie Trudeau 

  

2500 Hour Bar 
Tom Hubbard 

Mary Jo Hulse 
  

 

Peg Sperling 

  

3000 Hour Bar 
Lindy Knochel 

  

3500 Hour Bar 
Martin Banks 

  

4000 Hour Bar 
Sue Steger 

  

5500 Hour Bar 
Mary Lou James 

  

6500 Hour Bar 
Natalie McCann 

  

5 Year Pin 

Jeanne Berry 

Sue Daniel 

Bob Darnell 

Jutta Fornaro 

Lyle Jones 

Pam Kaiser 

Rich Schoen 

Nadyne Sechez 

Jacquie Tobin 

Patricia Vullo 

  

10 Year Pin 

Carol Bielick 

Bob Hill 

Penny Hill 

Chuck Matthews 

Pat Smillie 

Patty Stamp 

Kris Trainor 

Bobbie Tyler 

  

15 Year Pin 
Esther Houston 

  

25 Year Pin 
Thad Vaughn 

  

 
Congratulations and Thank You! 

“The Pulse” is a quarterly publication of Volunteer Services of Yavapai Regional Medical Center, 1003 Willow Creek Road 
Prescott Arizona 86301. Permission to use material from this newsletter is granted for non-commercial uses provided you 
credit the source. Credit is given to the author of   various articles that are reprinted, when the original author is known. 
Any omission of credit to an  author is purely unintentional and should not be construed as plagiarism or literary theft.  

Volunteer Services West Campus - Prescott 928-771-5678 / East Campus – Prescott Valley 928-442-8678.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YRMC VOLUNTEERS - 75 Years of Building  

A Great Community Hospital 

Please know that 

quite a number of 

staff members 

shared how much 

you were missed 

while you were at 

your luncheon.  

Nothing like a 

change in routine 

for everyone to truly 

appreciate ALL that 

you do!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

YRMC’s 75th Anniversary 

pins were distributed at the 

luncheon. If you didn’t  

attend and would like a pin, 

please see Volunteer  

Services staff to help us  

celebrate this milestone. 


